
   Colfax Elementary School PTO 

            Dedicated Volunteers - Collaborating to make our school the best it can be! 
 

Here at Colfax, we want the best for all our kids.  We want our student-athletes to thrive in the classroom and on 
the court.  To enable them to succeed, we as parents/guardians must set the example.   
 
Students/Players: 
• Come to each practice and game in the appropriate attire (no crocs, flip flops), bring a water bottle 

• Come to each practice and game ready to work as part of the team 
• Give your very best in school 
 
Parents/Guardians: 
• Have your player at each practice and game 5-15 minutes before the official posted start time  
• Have your player in the appropriate attire for practices and games, bring a water bottle 
• Ensure any other children you bring with you do not interfere with practices or games and remain off the court 

for everyone’s safety 
• Ensure you sign up for the score table or concessions for at least 1 hour (typically the hour following your 

player’s game)  
o NO children under the age of 16 will be allowed in the concession working area 
o NO children behind the score/clock table 
o High School students wanting to volunteer for credits, please reach out to the league director 

 
Student-Athletes and Parents/Guardians please read the statements below and put your initials in the 
corresponding box to show you have read and understand: 
 

 
 
 

 


